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Diocese of Toronto

Anglican Church of Canada

York-Scarborough
270° Ministry Review - Parishioner Feedback Form

As you may know, the Area Bishop carries out a cyclical process of review with the priests in his area,
feeding into their ongoing journey of growth. We are inviting feedback from parishioners as part of this
ministry review.

Would you please share your perspective on the work of your priest?

In asking you to discuss different aspects of your priest’s ministry, there is no intention to be punitive. The
aim is to help identify areas of strength that are to be encouraged and areas that need some attention to
ensure the Incumbent’s continued growth towards a richer and more fruitful ministry.

Please complete and return this form to my office no later than May 17, 2016.

If you can, please complete the form electronically as this makes it much easier to compile the forms. But
you may also print out the form to complete it by hand and send this to us.

Parish: Your name:
Your Role in the Parish:

I received this form from (check relevant box):

The Rector’s warden [] The People’s warden [] The Incumbent []

1. Describe briefly the contexts in which you have related to the priest.

2. In Order to fulfill his/her role as Incumbent, and to better support the mission of the
parish:

a) What should s/he continue doing? Why?
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b) What should s/he scale back or stop doing? Why?

¢) What should s/he start doing? Why?

3. Additional Comments:

Please return to: Karen Isaacs, 135 Adelaide St. E., Toronto, Ont. M5C 118 kisaacs@toronto.anglican.ca

Unless you specifically ask us not to, we will use your name in sharing these reflections with the priest.

Thank you!
Your input will make a difference to the effective ministry in your parish.
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